
 

 

ONTARIO GOVERNMENT NOTICE 
Notice of Study Commencement 

Highway 401 Fraser Road Underpass Replacement 
Preliminary Design and Class Environmental Assessment Study, GWP 4248-15-00 

 
THE STUDY 
The Ministry of Transportation Ontario (MTO) has retained Dillon Consulting Limited to undertake a Preliminary Design 
and Class Environmental Assessment Study (Class EA) to replace the Fraser Road Underpass along Highway 401 in the 
Township of South Glengarry, United Counties of Stormont, Dundas and Glengarry.  
 
A number of alternatives are being considered to replace the Fraser Road Underpass and may involve temporarily closing 
the underpass during construction and establishing detour routes.  
 
THE PROCESS 
The Environmental Assessment Study for the 
replacement of the Fraser Road Underpass is 
following the approved environmental planning 
process for Group ‘B’ projects under MTO’s 
Class EA for Provincial Transportation Facilities 
(2000). A Transportation Environmental Study 
Report (TESR) will be prepared and filed for 
public review at the completion of the study.    
 
As part of the study process, an online Public 
Information Centre (PIC) will be held to provide 
an opportunity to review and comment on the 
proposed underpass replacement.  Members of 
the project team will answer any questions you 
may have regarding the project.  A notice will 
be published in local newspapers and sent to the mailing list when the PIC materials are available.   For more information 
about the study and to view the PIC material when available online, visit the website: www.401bridgeimprovements.com 
(under the ‘Projects’ tab, select ‘Fraser Road Underpass’). 
 
COMMENTS 
We are interested in any information, comments or questions that you have regarding the project.  Should you require 
further information regarding the study, please contact either the Consultant Project Manager or the MTO Project 
Engineer below:  

 
Nathan Bakker, P. Eng., Consultant Project Manager  Trenton Flick, P.Eng., Project Engineer 
Dillon Consulting Limited     Ministry of Transportation – Eastern Region 
177 Colonnade Rd. S, Suite 101    1355 John Counter Boulevard 
Ottawa, ON, K2E7J4      Kingston, ON K7L 5A3 
Tel: 1-888-345-5668, Ext. 3009    Tel: 613-482-9609 
Email: FraserRoadUnderpass@dillon.ca   Email: Trenton.Flick@ontario.ca 
     

Pour des renseignements en français, veuillez communiquer avec Jeff Probert 1-877-934-5566, poste 3015. 
If you have any accessibility requirements in order to participate in this project, please contact one of the Project Team 
members listed above. Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of 
Privacy Act. With the exception of personal information, all comments will be part of the public record. 
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